
Plibrico Asbestos Trust 
 

NOTICE: The Plibrico Asbestos Trust will not make any further 
payments to Category A claimants for the year 2010. 
 
Payments made to Category A claimants have reached the Maximum 
Annual Payment limits under the plan for the calendar year 2010.  Payments 
to these claimants  will resume in calendar year 2011 to the extent permitted 
by the then Maximum Annual Payment limits.  
 
This notice does not impact the payment of Category B claims in calendar 
year 2010. 
 


